city of .
powder Springs

Jay Northrup, AICP
Intergovernmental Coordinator
Cobb County

Community Development Agency
Planning Division

Post Office Box 649

Marietta, Georgia 30061-0649

Dear Mr. Northrup,

The City of Powder Springs is in receipt of the revised submittal for Application Z32-Inline Communities,
LLC dated June 26, 2018 to rezone property located at 2727 Old Lost Mountain Road from R20 to RSL.

The City of Powder Springs is thankful for the opportunity to review and provide comments on the
applications per the HB 489 Intergovernmental Agreement on Services Delivery Strategy,

Land Use section. At this time, the City does not have additional comments. The City would like to
extend its support of this application.

Sincerely,
Al Thurman Mayor Patricia Wisdom, Councnl'ﬁlember
Patrick Bordelon, Council Member /}4enry Lus Councnl Member
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Doris Da\ﬁf('ms ember Thelma C. Farmer, Council Member




